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POSITIVE CHARGE

ROACH EXTERMINATOR

DOMESTIC

IN A QUICK EASY APPLICATOR

SAFE ON TILE, CARPETS, & WOOD SURFACES

COCKROACHES KNOCKS EM DEAD

REGISTRATION NO. 20947

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:

ORTHOBORIC ACID................ 90%

READ LABEL BEFORE USE

NET WEIGHT 225 G

THE M.F.J. JONES AND SONS COMPANY
61 HORNCHURCH CRES.

MARKHAM, ONTARIO.  L3R 7C5

POSITIVE CHARGE is guaranteed by manufacturer to kill cockroaches
when used according to directions.

DIRECTIONS:  CRACKS AND CREVICES TREATMENT Apply powder through
easy pour spout into places where cockroaches live and hide for
instance:  under sinks, behind washer and dryer, garbage cans,
holes where water pipes enter and exit.  REPEAT WEEKLY UNTIL NO
COCKROACHES ARE VISIBLE.  Cockroaches carry this powder to their
nests and living areas and contaminate each other and die. 
Control is a slow procedure and may require 8-12 days.  Close
container tightly after use and store in a cool dry place.

PRECAUTION: Keep container out of reach of children and domestic
animals and pets.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid contamination of



food products and utensils for people and animals.  DO NOT INHALE
DUST, DO NOT USE IN AREAS OF GARDENS, FLOWERBEDS OR FOR OTHER
VALUABLE PLANTS.  Discard empty container in garbage.  Do not re-
use container for any purpose.

FIRST AID: If accidentally swallowed, immediately contact your
local Medical Center for further instructions.  If contact with
skin, wash exposed areas thoroughly with water for not less than
15 minutes, get immediate medical attention.  When visiting any
medical centre, take this container along to the office.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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